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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Jean Rempel - Sale of Municipal Reserve Land - CK 4000-3
x 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2024 11:45 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email - Communication - Jean Rempel - Sale of Municipal Reserve Land - CK 4000-3 x 750-1 
 

--- Replies to this email will go to --- 

Submitted on Sunday, August 25, 2024 - 10:23 

Submitted by user:  

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Sunday, August 25, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Jean 

Last Name: Rempel 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Heritage Lane 
Ward: Ward 8 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Lakewood Community Garden 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Council Meeting August 28,2024 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Sale of Municipal Reserve Land 
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Comments: 
I am opposed to the removal of the Municipal reserve designation from the park land including 1635 McKercher 
Avenue for the purpose of selling the land and allowing the building of affordable housing. 
This land currently is a beautiful green space and is used by the public for recreation and relaxation and is the 
location of a Community garden since 2013.  
A great deal of time, energy and hard work has gone into making this a lovely garden for 55-60 gardeners and will 
be sorely missed if removed. We are opposed because we already have a high population density in this area. An 
affordable housing development will only increase the population and decrease the safety and security of the 
existing residents. We do not want to lose trees and the green area. An apartment block at this corner will be 
incongruous and will destroy the harmony and view of the entire park. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




